





Vice-Chair Hod; s called for any comments from the Board.

In response to Commissioner Town’s question concerning the ability of a Tenant  move
unit into a one-bedroom unit. Mr. Miller explained that there is only one Waiting List that
efficiency and one-bedroom units. However, if a Tenant is in an efficiency unit hav:
for  1e-bedroom unit via the application process. The Tenant’s name will be go 1w
units (either an efficiency or one-bedroom) becomes available they will be contac

With1  further t iness to discuss, Vice-Chair Hodgetts entertained a motion for adjour ~ ntoftl

A motion was made by Commissioner Towns; seconded by Commissioner Martz. The ird Me
carried the vote present. The Regular Meeting of the Board of Commissioners was adjou at4:1.
Respectfully submitted, Respectfully submitted,

Jacqueline S. Jones Ron Miller

Executive Director Director Affordable Housing
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